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Contact: Anna Williams 
Email: awilliams@akcommunications.ca 
Phone: 780-690-5092 
 

FUNDRAISING for CHURCH RENOVATIONS 
 
Please help us raise funds for renovations at St. Vladimir’s Church in 
Edmonton, Alberta. Over the years the foundation of the building 
has started to crumble. A section of the foundation is currently 
being replaced, but more repairs are needed to preserve the rest of 
the church.  
 
Our founder 
Our founder, Archbishop Ioasaph Skorodumoff of Blessed Memory, 
first purchased the current building in the 1930s. He added on a 
residence, digging out the basement by hand and constructing a 
living area for himself and the small brotherhood of priest monks 
who served the western diocese. Revered for his pious lifestyle and 
numerous missionary labours in Western Canada, Archbishop 
Ioasaph was known to heal sicknesses through his prayers and call 
down rain upon parched crops. He tended to more than 40 parishes 
scattered throughout Alberta. 
 
Donations 
Cheques or money orders can be made out to “St. Vladimir’s Russo-
Greek Orthodox Church” and mailed to the address listed at the top 
of the page. You can also donate through GoFundMe or contact us 
at the email or phone number listed above regarding e-transfers. 
 

Pictures and updates can be found at our GoFundMe page: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/stvladimirs-church-renovations  
 

Thank you and may God bless you for your generosity!  


